
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          May 13, 2014 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Tammy Miller, Cory Wohlrab, Jeff Hanson 
 
Public Attendance:  James Franz, Elwood Syverson 
 
Public Input: None  
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the April  meeting.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  Building permits for a deck for both Tom and Kelly Nielsen and Andy and Sara Thayer were 
presented for review.  As well, a driveway permit and fire sign application for Eric Lovegreen were presented for review.    
Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept all permits as presented.  Seconded by Jeff  Hanson.   Motion carried.   
  
Old Business: Another blueprint from Hartje’s for the Salt Shed was reviewed.  After reviewing, more planning is needed 
before a decision will be made for building it. 
 
New Business: Elwood Syverson  presented the Rural Insurance package with a quote of $11,472.00 for the annual cost.  
Further discussion on this will be tabled and put on the agenda for the next meeting. 
Cory Wohlrab attended the Mauston ambulance meeting.  The focus of the meeting discussion was fulltime EMT 
coverage.  They are going to try this for a year and then revisit it again to see what the costs are.  The anticipation at this 
time is that the Township will not incur a cost for this service.   
   
Road Maintenance:  A tour of the roads will be done on Monday to see what work has to be done. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:04 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


